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ONTARIO, CANADA 

West Windsor Flood Assessment Study 
NOTICE OF  VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE 

Peak water levels  in the  Detroit River have  
risen significantly  in recent  years, peaking  
during May  2020.  These high water levels  
have had significant  impacts on the City  of 
Windsor's coastal areas and municipal 
drainage infrastructure.  The City of  
Winds or's 2020 Sewer and Coastal Flood 
Protection Master  Plan  recognized that  the  
West Windsor shoreline  is  vulnerable to 
high Detroit  water levels and recommended 
the  completion of  a flood risk assessment  to 
evaluate coastal  flooding  impacts. 

The City of Windsor is undertaking a flood 
risk assessment study to develop a flood 
risk profile for the West Windsor area 
under extreme Detroit River water levels 
and to identify recommended flood 
protection solutions.  The study area is 
generally bounded by the Detroit River to 
the west, Huron Church Road and 
Ambassador Bridge to the north, the Essex 
Terminal Railway and College Street to the east, and the Town of LaSalle municipal boundary to the 
south, as shown on the Project Location Map. 

We are now launching the Virtual Public Information Centre (P.I.C.) for this project! 

This P.I.C. includes: 

A recorded presentation available on the project website beginning October 6, 2022, which describes 
the project scope and purpose, the flood risk study methodology, the effects of flooding, and flood 
mitigation solutions: https://www.citywindsor.ca/residents/Construction/Environmental-
Assessments-Master-Plans/Pages/West-Windsor-Flood-Assessment-Study.aspx; and 

A survey on the project website to provide comments and feedback from October 6 to October 20, 
2022. 

The recorded presentation is approximately 40 minutes long. 
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If you face any challenges with accessing the virtual P.I.C., would prefer an in-person meeting with a 
member of the technical team to discuss the project, or if you require additional information related to 
this study, please contact: 

Aojeen Issac, M.Eng., P.Eng. Nick Emery, P.Eng. 
Engineer II Project Manager 
City of Windsor Dillon Consulting Limited 
350 City Hall Square, Suite 310 130 Dufferin Avenue, Suite 1400 
Windsor, Ontario N9A 6S1 London, Ontario N6A 5R2 
Phone: 519-255-6100 ext. 6368 Phone: 519-438-1288 
Email: aissac@citywindsor.ca Email: nemery@dillon.ca 
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